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OUTCOME (not less than 300 words):-



The European Society for Evolutionary Biology (ESEB) congress is a large, biannual conference with delegates from around the world. This year the conference was held in Turku, Finland with more than 1,500 evolutionary biologists in attendance. The 2019 conference included talks and posters arranged across 36 different symposia. The symposia covered a wide range of topics in evolutionary biology, such as experimental evolution in complex environments, the role of nongenetic inheritance in evolution and the evolutionary ecology of ageing.
On the 24st of August, I gave a 10-minute talk as part of symposium 36a: Sexual selection and reproductive strategies, where I presented results from a project carried out during my PhD. My talk (title: Cobreeding females adjust their reproductive decisions by investing more in eggs and less in care) was well received with many people providing insightful questions and comments both immediately afterwards and during the rest of the conference. My talk was shared on social media by a few researchers who attended and subsequently I have been contacted with further positive comments and questions through social media. Throughout the rest of the conference, I had the opportunity to attend many fascinating talks and poster sessions to learn more about current work in evolutionary biology. I was also to speak to other researchers at various career levels about their work and discuss implications and future directions. This has provided me with new insights and ideas that will be useful during the course of my PhD. 
Attending the ESEB congress 2017 has been an invaluable experience, and I am very grateful to the funding received from the James Rennie Bequest, which made it possible for me to travel to Turku, Finland to attend this meeting.   
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